Office of the City Manager

Andrew Niedzinski 287 East Huron Avenue
Vassar, MI 48768

(989) 823-8517

April 20, 2023

MML Foundation
1675 Green Road
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

This letter is to affirm that I, Andrew Niedzinski, City Manager of the City of Vassar, authorize
the Spring 2023 MML Foundation Bridge Builders Micro Grant request. More specifically, the
grant to support the creation and installation of the WELCOME TO VASSAR mural downtown.
This is a wonderful opportunity for our downtown and visitors alike. The building selected for
the mural is front and center in the downtown-a perfect spot to offer salutations.

Should the City of Vassar be chosen to receive grant funding, Andrea McArthur will serve as the
program administrator.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for considering the
City of Vassar’s application to continue to bring these cherished events to our community.

Best Regards,

drew Niedzinski Andrea McArthur
City Manager Program Administrator




